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                        PUBLIC TRAFFIC/SAFETY COMMISSION 

                     AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

TO: Public/Traffic Safety Commission 

 

FROM: Patrick Thomas, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: May 26, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Interim Striping on Ynez Road from Santiago Road to Rancho Vista Road 

 

 

PREPARED BY:           Erick Escobedo, Associate Engineer II 

                  Nick Minicilli, Senior Traffic Engineer 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:       That the Public/Traffic Safety Commission receive and file the 

report. 

 

BACKGROUND:   A pavement rehab and slurry seal project will be occurring on Ynez Road 

from Santiago Road to Rancho Vista Road.  As part of this pavement project, City staff has 

redesigned the lane configuration for this section of Ynez Road.  The interim striping plan will 

increase northbound and southbound lane capacities by utilizing the existing excess roadway width 

on Ynez Road. Staff anticipates the interim striping will help reduce congestion and driver 

frustration along Ynez Road.   

 

Exhibit A shows the proposed striping configuration.  The proposed striping design on Ynez Road 

will provide two northbound lanes from Mountain View Road to Rancho Vista Road and will 

extend the existing two southbound lanes through the intersection of Pauba Road and Ynez Road. 

In addition, appropriate signing, markings, and bike lane pavement legends will be implemented 

to enforce the adjusted striping layout.   

 

The pavement and striping work are anticipated to occur in the summer of 2022. 

 

This striping work is considered interim since it is unknown when the larger project that will widen 

Ynez Road from Rancho Tierra Vista Road to Santiago Road will occur. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:            Installation of striping and pavement markings are to be included in the 

CIP Pavement Rehabilitation Program. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:                 Exhibit A- Ynez Road Interim Striping 

                                                               


